October 10, 1991

S. R. Morss
R2 Lake Shore Rd.
Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you for your letter of October 5, 1991. This letter is
to verify yvour reception of WVEI on October 5, 1991.

We are currently simulcasting WEEI-AM 590 from Boston. We do
run a local Public affairs show on Saturday and Sunday
mornings. We also carry Holy Cross Football and Basketball,
the games are produced locally.

We still are 5,000 watts day and night, but we have changed
our davtime pattern to non-directional.

Sincerely,

Eric F

Chief Engineer

WVEI Radio

Zapis Communications Corp.



